M Gma il Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Banner in April for Elizabeth Schickel Foundation

EDWARD MCAULIFFE <mcauliffe1000@comcast.net> Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 9:28 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Thank you Joan! ( | think you go by Joanie though?!?!)So thank you Joanie!
April 10 week would be excellent!

| will get those documents back to you.

Have a good rest of the day and keep warm!

Anne

On 02/01/2023 9:19 AM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:

Hi Anne,
Thanks for reaching out. The only weeks available are the weeks of April 3rd and April 10th.

:If either of those work please let me know which week, an insurance certificate naming the Town as an additional insured, and | will
send an indemnification agreement.

| will also add it to the SB agenda for approval.
My best

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board

TOWN OF NATICK



13 East Central St., Natick, MA
(t) 508-647-6400 x 1402
(f) 508-647 6401

On Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 7:43 AM EDWARD MCAULIFFE <mcauliffe1000@comcast.net> wrote:

Good Morning Joanie,

| hope that you had a good rest of 2022!
| am checking in again to see about getting a banner up for the Elizabeth Schickel Foundation.

My fingers are crossed that there are some weeks in April available to choose from? Would you
please let me know either way?

Thank You,
Anne McAuliffe



